
 

     

 
 

Week 30 Newsletter    Monday 6th May 2024 
 
Dear families, 

 
Welcome to our latest newsletter! A four-day week for everyone this week so let’s get straight into our 
latest news and get everyone up to speed! 
 
School News: Another successful week passes by with sports events, hard work in every class, school 
photographs and assemblies to mention just some of the goings on at Springvale! Behaviour in school is 
very positive indeed and attendance has been consistently high, above 97%, all year now! Amazing! The 
children are making progress with their work at home and at school and they are on a path to success if 
they can keep it up! A big well done to our Y3/4 football players on Monday night. They were incredible 
but sadly lost a exciting game 4-1. Well done to you all…you truly played like a team and stuck together! 
Also, congratulations to the Y5/6 tennis team who worked their socks off as they came 7th in a competition 
against the other local schools. Well done to everyone! We have a netball contest this Thursday for some 
pupils in Y5/6- good luck to you all. 

 
Photography: The photography went smoothly last week and we have started to receive the images. If 
your images are sent out before this Wednesday and you have any issues with the quality, please do let 
us know as soon as possible as we have an opportunity to reshoot. Any children who were absent will 
be taken if they are present this time. The Y3 class will definitely have another group picture as Mr Venus 
was not in school. Some other classes will be retaken too so that we can share the best quality image 
captured. 
 
Have a wonderful week everyone and enjoy a sunny Bank Holiday Monday! 

 
Regards 
 
Mr L McClure and Mrs R Fearn 
 
Executive Headteacher and Head of School 

 

Key Dates Weekly Stats and Info 

Dinner Menu: Week 2 
Wellbeing Theme: Democracy (British Value) 
Music of the Week: The 1960s 
Monday 6th: Bank Holiday- School is Closed 
Wednesday 8th: Photography Mop-Up Day 
Thursday 9th:Y5/6 netball event (4pm, selected pupils, club on as normal for others)  
Friday 10th: Star of the Week, lunchtime DISCO, Y5 swimming 

Attendance last week: 97.2% 
Late marks last week: 2 
Class of the week: Y5 Kestrels2 
with 98.5% 
GOOD to be GREEN last week: 99% 
 

 

Follow us on @SpringvalePS on X 

 


